2014 BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING
Wednesday, May 28, 2014
6:00 pm

Members Present: Mike Waddell, Robert Demers, William Jackson, Terry Oliver, Glen Eastman, Reuben Rajala
Excused: Dan McCrum
Others: Town Manager Frost, Denise Vallee

The Chair called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm

ELECTION OF NEW OFFICERS:

Chairman: Mike Waddell. A motion was made by Terry with a second from Bill.
Vice-Chairman: Glen A motion was made by Bill with a second from Terry.
Secretary: Reuben A motion was made by Bill with a second from Glen.

All were in favor. The Chair advised the reelected members that if they needed to be re-sworn in to see Carol at the Town
Clerk’s Office immediately.

A Motion to Accept the meeting Minutes of March 4, 2014 was made by Glen with a second from Bill.

DISCUSSION/AMENDMENTS:

We need to add Robert Demers under members present as he was accidentally omitted. Also it was agreed that Reuben’s
recommendations regarding the January 28, 2014 minutes be included.

All were in favor of the Motion as Amended.

QUARTERLY REVIEW:

A four (4) month review of the 2014 budget was presented by Denise Vallee to the Budget Committee
members.

OLD BUSINESS:

Unpaid taxes and back taxes: Estimated amounts were discussed amongst TM Frost and the Budget
Committee members.

NEW BUSINESS:
The question was raised regarding the “rumor” of the Town purchasing the Fleury-Patry Funeral Home

building. Selectman William Jackson &TM Frost confirmed that this was in fact, a rumor and the town is not
looking to purchase the said building.

NEXT MEETING DATE: September 24, 2014 at 6:00 p.m.

Motion to adjourn meeting was made by Bill with a second from Terry. All were in favor. The
meeting adjourned at 6:50 pm



